
 
 

July 28, 2021 

 

Media Contact:  

Jose Arballo Jr 

RUHS-Public Health 

Cell: 951-712-3705 Office: 951-358-5599 

Email: jarballojr@ruhealth.org 
 

 

Statement from Riverside County Public Health concerning latest face mask 

recommendations: 

 

“Following the updated face mask guidance issued by the Centers of Disease 

Control and Prevention and the California Department of Public Health, and in 

light of the recent increase in local COVID-19 cases, Riverside County Public 

Health recommends residents follow the new state and federal guidance for face 

coverings.  

 

The current state and federal masking guidance recommend that vaccinated 

individuals wear face masks in public indoor settings. The state still requires 

unvaccinated individuals to wear masks indoors.  

 

As the impact on the Delta variant increases transmissibility, Riverside County 

health officials continue to stress that getting vaccinated is the best protection 

against the virus and its variants.” 
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